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Monday 9 December  

NO Hockey    

 

Tuesday 10 December 

NO Football  

   

Wednesday 11 December 

Santa calling 1-3pm 

P6 Booster Club    

No Ju-Jitsu Club   

 

Thursday 12 December 

CLOSED FOR THE ELECTION 

   

Friday 13 December 

Gymnastics    

Next Week 

 

We would like to congratulate Mrs. 

Kennedy, who was appointed as our 

Executive Officer last week by the Board of 

Governors. She has worked in school for 

over 6 years and we are delighted with this 

promotion and wish her well.  

From January to June 2020, Mr. Massey will 

not be in Earlview on a Tuesday. Miss. 

Tonkin will be taking his class every 

Tuesday. 

Mrs. Sharpe will be going on maternity at 

Christmas. We wish her well and Miss 

McDowell, who has already covered in the 

nursery, will be taking the class on a Monday 

and Tuesday. 

Our Christmas Carol Services will take place 

on Tuesday 17th and Wednesday 18th 

December at 9.30am in the school hall. 

Please try to attend at least one of these 

events. The children have been working 

hard in preparation for these  and we look 

forward to there being a good crowd in the 

hall to support them. 

Ballots will be available to purchase on both 

of these days from the PTA. 

A separate note has been provided  with this 

newsletter, which should be returned if you 

would like your child to leave school at 1pm 

on the days of the school Carol Services. 

Children will not be allowed home early 

without this completed. Please note that the 

children will not lose a mark if they leave at 

1pm. Classes will be on as normal after 

lunch for those remaining, with Day Care as 

usual. 

There will be a FREE disco on the last day 

of term for all the children during school. 

School uniform is not required on this day. 

School will close at 12 noon on Friday 20th 

December for the holidays.  

PLEASE NOTE THAT THERE WILL 

BE NO DAY CARE THIS DAY. 

We will reopen on Monday 6th January 

2019 at the normal time with Breakfast Club 

and Day Care for a normal day. 

Staffing 

 

We have sent £175 to 
Save the Children for 

Christmas Jumper 
Day and £250 to  
Action Cancer  

following Fitness 
Freddy. Christmas 


